
Dear Class of 2017,

I write to remind you that our 5th Reunion is a mere three months away: May 13, 14, and 15.

Fingers crossed, the weekend will still go as planned and be in person. Please be on the

lookout for your invitation with information to register! The past two years have not been easy,

and I know every one of us has had to be resilient and persevere. Many of you completed your

degrees (congrats!), started a new job, and moved to a new city. Some have decided to

continue on with their education or take time off. Whatever you are doing now, be confident and

proud that you are making your own path and way through the world. With that in mind, the next

few months will be a good time for you to reconnect with your friends.

I know many of you are learning to budget for the first time with rent, food, bills, and student

loan payments. Every dollar counts, which is why it is also important to make even a small

donation to the Westover Fund. About 65% of Westover students receive a financial aid

package, and a portion of the Westover Fund provides scholarships and financial aid for those

students. In addition, the Fund covers student extracurricular activities, like sports and the arts,

and other expenses of the school. We ask that you consider making a donation of $20.17 to
support Westover students and celebrate our 5th Reunion. You can give online at

westoverschool.org/donate.

Also, consider signing up for AmazonSmile and adding Westover as your charity here. Westover

won’t be able to count you as a donor; however, when you make a purchase, a percentage of

the cost will be donated to Westover!

Hope to see you in May!

Sincerely,

Fiona Boyle

P.S. Check out this letter from a Class of 1977 alum!

http://westoverschool.org/donate
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/06-0646961



